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27th June, 2012
Dear Mr. Phelps,

This is in reference to the discussion we had yesterday; we have stopped production of goods which we used to supply to your company. We officially stop producing these goods at the end of this month. We can recommend you to get in touch with Innovation Printing; they offer the same products as per your needs at a reasonable price.
We cherish the association with our company. It has always been delight dealing with you and helping you in choosing the best products.

We wish you best wishes in your future businesses. For any help or queries, do feel free to contact us. Also, clear all the accounts and paper work due with us.

Kind Regards,
Joey Clinton
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